
Hyv-.r-

December 17, 1987

Mr3. Velrra Bigelow, Secretary
The Kaleva Historical Society, Inc.
14551 Wuoksi Avenia

Kaleva, Ml 49645

Dear Mrs. Bigelov:

Congratulations on the National Register listing of the Kaleva Bottle House. You and the other
members of the Historical Society must have teen thrilled when you heard the good nevs.

Since we last wrote you the Historical Society and Museum must have witnessed many changes.
We are currently updating our files on the Kaleva Bottle House and would greatly appreciate any
assistarw^e you could give us. We now have in our files letters and pamphlets you idndly sent us
last year ̂ including letters to donors, a reprint of the Rai nbows i n the Sku extract. a guide to the
museum, a brochure on the State Historical Register dedication, a restoration progress report
(dated 1981), and a black and white postcard, as well as the National Register form. Is there
any additional printed material, such as news|»per articles (xerox would be fira), that you
think would help us? Are there any recent photos of the museum, and the recent museum
addition? Our next newsletter will highlight Michi^n, and we will write a short piece on the
Bottle Hou ,̂ so we need a go(Kf, recent photo of the House. Finally, to complete our survey form,
we would appreciate kiwwing the current tintes and days the museum is open, as well as the
admission ctrarge, if any. We would very much like to tear atout tte Society's and Museum's
progress.

If we can te of any telp to you, please let us know. Ttenk you for your assistance. Happy
Holidays!

Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
Researcher

time line also sent


